
 
 

 

 

November 8, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Students will take midterm examinations on the days of December 17, 18 and 19.  The exam schedule 

is as follows: 

 

 
Monday, Dec. 17:        8:30 – 10:00       Social Studies  

                                   10:15 – 11:45       Foreign Language 

 

Tuesday, Dec. 18:       8:30 – 10:00        Math 

                 10:15 – 11:45       Electives  

                                                      
Wednesday, Dec. 19:  8:30 – 10:00         Science 

                                   10:15 – 11:45        English  

                                                                                        
Thursday, Dec. 20:      8:30 – 10:00        Academic Conflicts  

 

 
  

**Please note: Students should only attend during exam sessions in which they have an exam scheduled. 

 

 
Students must be picked up after their last exam each day, by 10:15 or noon, accordingly. If students arrive early 

for a 10:15 exam, they must go straight to the library to study.   

 

The bus shuttle service from Harrell's Ferry Road to the preschool on Jefferson Highway will not run for 

students in grades 7-12 AFTER exams during exam week. The shuttle bus will run as normal before school 

during exam week.  

 

 

 


